,)J/Z‘E4»d4:é~oé?,</d

November 1, 1974

Mr. Halk Kavookjian

860 United Nations Plaza

New York, New York 10017

Dear Mr. Kavookjian:

We greatly appreciate your renewal of your Steward-
ship of St. Vartan, and your gift of $100 for that
purpese.

Our receipt #19264 1s enclosed.

Sincerely,

Jack Antreassian

Enc.




